November 28, 2006

Ms. Carole Washburn

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re: 
Master Interconnection, Collocation and Resale Agreement between 1-800-
Reconex, Inc. d/b/a U.S.Tel, and United Telephone Company of the Northwest 
d/b/a Embarq.

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Pursuant to Section 252 (a) and (e) of the Telecommunications Act of 1996 (“the Act”), enclosed for submission is a courtesy hard copy of the fully executed Master Interconnection and Resale Agreement between 1-800-RECONEX, Inc. d/b/a U.S. Tel, and United Telephone Company of the Northwest d/b/a Embarq, replacing existing agreement in Docket UT-013080.    The companies request that the Commission approve this Agreement under Section 252(e) (1) and (2)(A) of the Act. 
Should you have any questions concerning this submission or need additional information, please contact Barbara Young at (541) 387-9850 or by email at Barbara.C.Young@embarq.com 

Sincerely,

Nancy L. Judy

Enclosure

cc (w/o enclosure):


Director, Wholesale Markets, Embarq


Vice President, General Counsel, 1-800-Reconex

